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Dear Parent/Carer  
 
We are very much looking forward to your child joining us in June for a two-day visit as part of our primary 7 
transition programme.  The visits are a highlight of our school calendar and as a community we are already 
preparing to meet our new S1 pupils.   The visits will take place on Wednesday 11th and Thursday 12th June 
2025 and pupils will follow their timetable over the 2 days and meet some of their teachers.  These visits are 
very important in helping young people to adjust from primary to secondary school.  
 
Please be assured that we work closely with our primary colleagues to make the move as smooth and as 
reassuring for both parents and P7 pupils as we possibly can. We work closely with P7 teachers to gather lots 
of information about our new S1 pupils. The transition section of the school website and the P7 Transition 
TEAMS page contain information about the school and S1.  The FAQs section should also help with some of 
the questions that you might have.  Miss Campbell, Depute Head Teacher for S1, has been meeting with a 
small number of parents to discuss individual concerns or answer specific questions that have not been 
covered in the transition section of the website or on the P7 Transition TEAMS page.  Any parent who wishes 
any further information should email enquiries-at-ourladys@northlan.org.uk with their request and Miss 
Campbell will be in touch.  Please follow us on twitter @OLHSCumbernauld where you will get a flavour of our 
school. 
 
I know that your attention may soon turn to school uniform for August.  Uniform in Our Lady’s has always been 

of a very high standard and identifies young people as part of our community.  The uniform consists of formal 

black trousers/skirt, white shirt, tie, plain black jumper/cardigan and blazer.   As there are changing rooms in 

the PE Department pupils at Our Lady’s do not wear their PE kit to school on PE days, they wear their normal 

school uniform and change at the appropriate time in the department.  We work with a uniform company, 

LogoXpress who will be visiting each primary school to measure pupils for their Our Lady’s blazer over the 

coming months.  We also have a stock of good quality pre-loved blazers and if you are interested in getting one 

of these blazers, please contact our school office with your child’s name and during the two-day visit we will see 

if there is one that fits them. 

I look forward to welcoming our new young people in June and working with you as parents/carers.   We will 

take very good care of your child, and I am confident they will have an excellent experience here in Our Lady’s. 

Warmest regards 

Mrs. N Cunningham 

Head Teacher 
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